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Cupcakes galore at Hengist Field Care Home

We were delighted to support the Alzheimer’s Society last week, when we hosted a special 'Cupcake Day' here at Hengist

Field Care Home.

We had a fantastic display of cupcakes to choose from and residents and visitors enjoyed their choice of sweet treats with a nice cup

of tea.

The proceeds of the day will go to the Alzheimer’s Society and the great work they do.

Thank you to everyone who came to support us and generously donated.
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